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24th May 2024           
 
 

A Level results day arrangements 
 
 

Dear Student and Parent/Carer 
 
 
We are writing to remind you of some key points and also provide information about post results services available on 
A Level results day. 
  

A Level results will be ready for collection on Thursday 15th August between 9am and 11.00am from the Post 16 
centre. Please wait at the entrance for a member of staff to give you access. Results will not be distributed to any 
student before 9am so please do not arrive too early. If you will not be here to collect the results in person there are 
other options available, the document attached to this letter explains this clearly. If you require any support around 
exam results collection, please email Miss Moorhouse as soon as possible nmoorhouse@penistone-gs.uk Please be 
reminded that exam results will not be given over the telephone or via email. 

 
Exam boards offer a range of post results services including a review of marking. On results day the school will carefully 
review the results of all students and subjects to identify any potential upgrades if students are close to the next grade 
boundary. The decision to request a review will be taken by Mr Crook, Mr Stevens and the Curriculum Subject Leader.  
We have a set criterion which we apply to this process, and you will be informed if we intend to do this, you will be asked 
to sign a consent form at the time of collecting your exam results so we have this in place should we require it. Whatever 

the outcome of the review of marking, you will be informed as soon as possible.  
 
Where the criterion is not met to apply for a review of marking, you have the right to request this. However, you will have 
to fund this before the application is processed. Information on applications, deadlines and costs will be available to you 
on results day if requested. Please be aware that following a review of marking, the final grade stands and there is a 
risk that a grade can go down as well as up. 

 
Finally, can we wish you a very restful and happy summer. We look forward to seeing you on results day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Paul Crook 
Principal  
 
  
 
 

http://www.penistonegrammarschool.co.uk/

